
 
 

 
 
 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc.  
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, Ontario, Canada 
N7M 5M1 

 
 

August 3, 2021 
 
 

Ms. Christine E. Long  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 

 
Re: Hydro One Networks 

2023-2027 Joint Rate Application Proceeding 
Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2021-0110 

 
Further to the July 23, 2021 invitation letter related to the Pre-Application Stakeholder 
Conference, this letter confirms Enbridge Gas’ interest in attending the stakeholder conference. 
 
Enbridge Gas will not be seeking cost recovery related to its participation. 
 
Should you have any questions on this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 

Yours truly, 
 
  
 
 
 

Patrick McMahon 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Research and Records 
patrick.mcmahon@enbridge.com 
(519) 436-5325  
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